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September 27, 2016 
 
 
Anne Richman, Director 
Programming & Allocations 
Metropolitan Transportation Commission 
375 Beale Street #800 
San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
 
Re:  Support for funding of Executive Consultant for Altamont Regional Rail Working 
Group 
 
 
Dear Ms. Richman, 
 
The City of Dublin is supportive of the future Bay Area Rapid Transit District (BART) and 
Altamont Corridor Express (ACE) connection in the Tri-Valley and of the consultant to 
assist with the Altamont Regional Rail Working Group (Working Group) with these 
efforts. 
 
The BART and ACE connection will considerably increase ridership on both BART and 
ACE, which will decrease congestion on the I-580 and benefit motorist and goods 
movement.  The connection is included in both the 2007 MTC Regional Rail Plan and the 
recent Northern California Megaregion Report by the Bay Area Council Economic 
Institute. 
 
The Working Group will benefit from a leader in staff that has rail experience and both 
understands and has led rail expansion and connectivity projects so that the Working 
Group can better provide input and expertise in the multi-agency rail panning efforts 
taking place in the Tri-Valley. 
 
I strongly support this application and respectfully request MTC provide support. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
 
David Haubert 
Mayor 
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September 27, 2016 

 
Ms. Ann Richman 
Director, Programming and Allocations 
Metropolitan Transportation Commission 
Bay Area Metro Center 
375 Beale Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105 
 
RE: September 28th Metropolitan Transportation Commission Meeting, Item 8b 
 
Dear Ms. Richman, 
 
I am writing on behalf of Innovation Tri-Valley Leadership Group. Innovation Tri-Valley 
Leadership Group (ITV) is a business leadership association working to improve the business 
climate and quality of life in the Tri-Valley region. ITV is creating an interconnected hub of 
innovation in the Tri-Valley that spurs job growth and sustains a healthy economy and a vibrant 
community. 
 
Traffic congestion on Bay Area freeways is bad now, and will only get worse in the future. Traffic 
along with high housing prices are making it harder and harder for businesses to attract 
qualified employees. Some Bay Area businesses have relocated to the Tri-Valley to be closer to 
their work force, which resides predominately in the Central Valley. 

We need to connect BART to ACE in Livermore to offer an alternative to sitting for hours in 
traffic on I-580. A BART-ACE connection would provide a transit alternative to help bring 
workers from the Central Valley to jobs in the Bay Area. 

We urge you to support the staff recommendation in item 8b, including the funding for an 
Executive Consultant for LAVTA to lead the effort to plan and implement a BART-ACE 
connection. This planning effort is long overdue. Initially identified in MTC’s Regional Rail Plan 
in 2007, we need to start looking seriously at transit connectivity within the Northern California 
Mega Region. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Dale Kaye, CEO 
 
 
cc: Supervisor Haggerty 
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